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CATAMARAN STORAGE

Please move your catamaran
from beach storage starting
October 8, 2016 and by no

later than October 23, 2016.

Launch ramp storage is
available from October -

March 2017, at the same rate.
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SANTA CRUZ HARBOR BOATYARD AT YOUR
SERVICE
The Santa Cruz Harbor Boatyard is equipped to serve the Santa
Cruz boating community. The boatyard can handle large and
small sail and power boats with its 50 ton Travelift. We are proud
to offer competitive rates and friendly service right here in the
Santa Cruz Harbor. Boaters can "Do-It-Yourself" or choose from
our list of numerous local boat repair contractors. The boatyard
has a small chandlery and can special order parts and supplies
with a 24-hour delivery in most cases.
 
The Port District reopened the boatyard in April 2014. Since then,
hundreds of customers have used the yard for haulouts, surveys,
repairs, painting, fiberglass work, mast-stepping, bottom
cleaning, engine repairs, bright work and general boat
maintenance. Customers have come from as far away as the
Sacramento/San Joaquin Delta to work on their boats in the clean,
friendly Santa Cruz environment.   
 
The boatyard offers special rates seasonally, like rainy day
specials and discounts for commercial fishermen. Stop by and
meet our helpful crew, see the world-famous Santa Cruz 70
Merlin, check out the recently restored historic felucca
Pappy, and learn more about the Santa Cruz Harbor Boatyard.  
 
For more information or to schedule an appointment, call (831)
475-3002. 

TWIN LAKES BEACHFRONT PROJECT
The Twin Lakes Beachfront Improvement Project formally
commenced on September 15, 2016 at the Harbor Beach Plaza.
This project will improve coastal access along East Cliff Drive
from the harbor entrance at 5th Avenue to the intersection of East
Cliff Drive and 7th Avenue. Pedestrian paths, bike lanes,
parking spaces, and  beach stairways and ramps will greatly
improve beach access along Twin Lakes Beach. GraniteRock,
the contractor for this project, is scheduled to begin on-site
construction in early-October. Although the construction schedule
is a work in progress and subject to change, the general plan for
this project is to:

1. Begin work to widen the road on the north side of East Cliff



HOLIDAY OFFICE
HOURS

The harbor office will close for
the Thanksgiving holiday on

Wednesday, November 23, at
12:00 PM. The office
will remain closed on

Thursday, November 24, and
will resume regular operating
hours on Friday, November

25, at 9:00 AM.

LIGHTED BOAT
PARADE

The Santa Cruz Yacht Club's
31st annual Lighted Boat

Parade will take place at Santa
Cruz Harbor on 

Saturday, December 3, 2016
at 5:30 PM.

Mark your calendars!

WELCOME TIM!

Come by the Boatyard to
meet Tim Petrick!

 Tim's a Cal Maritime
Academy graduate who brings

supervisory and
environmental experience, as

well as many years of
experience working in the

maritime industry on a wide
variety of vessels.

4 HAUL SPECIAL

Become a member of the 4
Haul program, and receive

a four survey haul
package at a discounted

rate!
 

Call or stop by the boatyard for
additional details or to enroll in

the program.

(831)475-3002

1. Begin work to widen the road on the north side of East Cliff
Drive (residential side)

2. Construct the retaining wall on the south side of East Cliff
Drive (beach side)

3. Rebuild the roadway between 5th and 7th Avenue

The project is expected to take approximately nine months to
complete. Harbor businesses will remain open and East Cliff
Drive will be open to two-way traffic throughout construction.
Visitor parking is available in harbor parking areas.

For more information about this project, please click here.

DREDGING UPDATE
North Harbor Dredging

Dredging of the north harbor is scheduled to begin on Monday,
October 3, 2016. The crew plans to use the Port District's 8"
hydraulic dredge, Squirt, to dredge the north harbor. Squirt's
smaller size is ideal for dredging smaller fairways and slip areas
of the inner-harbor. Furthermore, Squirt was renovated last year
with a new diesel engine that is compliant with State of
California's Airborne Toxic Control Measure. This will reduce
emissions of diesel particulate matter and eliminate Squirt's
previous 80-hour per year operating restriction. The crew strives
to complete north harbor dredging earlier in the season this year,
so they can concentrate on entrance dredging from November to
April.
  
Entrance Dredging

The Port District's new dredge, Twin Lakes, will be mobilized to
the south harbor in mid-October. The crew plans to begin
dredging the entrance beginning in mid-November and continuing
through April 2017.

UPCOMING EVENTS
3RD ANNUAL CLASSIC CAR SHOW
Come enjoy an afternoon of live music, festivities, food, and of
course, classic cars!  Vintage cars, trucks, and motorcycles will
be on display from 9 AM - 2 PM on Sunday, October 9, 2016,
on the harbor's west side (near Mariner Park Lawn).  This free
event is open to the public, so come check it out!

To register your vehicle in this year's show, please  click
here. $40 registration fee includes commemorative t-shirt.

HAUNTED HARBOR 
Come experience a "spooktacular" evening of trick-or-treating at
Santa Cruz Harbor! Wind your way through an eerie adventure
and collect Halloween treats along the way! Join us for family fun
and adventure on Saturday, October 29, from 4 PM - 7 PM.
Please click here for more information.

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gCRsb-mK1Qfdz7OWW6938ZizvMWQhQeNzr0U-NP9OJOhRtMyG6STC2yPkGuUGKSYSQl9_VJ-tp_Nu5iVkHAhbkzVYQQuHrI5SzQKRvs4gDMejfcfFwclgeNZ36SyH0OCh3p9m7q_b3O1hXLNKp_RNJCihetMebYG_ft8oteR_EhQRQE6pi4VTnnMbbo1loEa0ntdfeOmGP7xbjfQrIq_hYtNUEYsUR24QpcB4GMbW-Yo2Ia-pDxmPFdoPi-0MOFNgVNOvra4luo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gCRsb-mK1Qfdz7OWW6938ZizvMWQhQeNzr0U-NP9OJOhRtMyG6STCyUXvRiSZjj9F8IUUN0RzumZMNINQXle9U8KNIhaRMudNNpFddoNEKqda28Yz-FNV0tMKbrC__F9qxtT5GUYlM1aMFYwwSOsObHFa8m1GOQxz2X6c62XtHw6GkZnRNB0JEY1A-h9LCvk7ZbyJw-QBlmT_mvQx5WkiKBBqLLHOXDr_OQF0VwYd6PPGDWFgWpJjCEU74qaqQe0&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gCRsb-mK1Qfdz7OWW6938ZizvMWQhQeNzr0U-NP9OJOhRtMyG6STC2yPkGuUGKSYF7bog0-A6deAqpsUg_j4mzi-_o0ToGnrZ4_LlB_jR8VbjTtrofjgHQso-pkOf1sNC54C3f6ch6CYhnhIYnPgJFsfr5T3z2cRtcbVUnj4epsloKa484qS2NLhzP5bH2oWwOSl8dRE0qQ=&c=&ch=


COMMERCIAL
FISHERMEN'S SPECIAL

20% Off Haulouts and
Laydays for Commercial

Fishermen!

Valid Sept. 1 - Nov. 15

 Call (831) 475-3002 to
schedule.

PORT COMMISSION
MEETING

 SCHEDULE

OCTOBER
Regular Public Session

Tuesday, October 25
7 PM

NOVEMBER
Regular Public Session
Tuesday, November 22

7 PM

CURRENT FUEL
PRICING

Gasoline:  $2.99
Diesel:  $2.65

Commercial:  $2.55

SLIP RENTERS
DECORATE YOUR BOAT WITH

HALLOWEEN LIGHTS 
AND RECEIVE AN 

ELECTRICITY CREDIT 
FOR OCTOBER

LIEN SALE

26' Pacemaker Powerboat, 1979
CF 1558 KT
Opening Bid $2,500 OBO
Available for viewing at J-43

Special Condition: Vessel must leave the harbor upon sale. 
Cash only, no refunds.

For more information, please contact:
Blake Anderson, Deputy Harbormaster
Santa Cruz Port District
135 5th Avenue
Santa Cruz, CA 95062
(831) 475 - 6161

Santa Cruz Port District | | scpd@santacruzharbor.org | http://www.santacruzharbor.org
135 5th Avenue

Santa Cruz, CA 95062
(831) 475-6161
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